
Donaghmede Safety Forum  

There have been two meetings of the Donaghmede Safety Forum (10th May 
and 13th of September) since the last report was presented to the JPC in April 
2023. 
 
The meetings are attended by representatives from DERA, Grange Woodbine, 

The Donahies Residents Association and local representatives. The majority of 

issues raised at the September meeting were around cutting of grass verges, 

collection of blue bags and removal of debris from estates and parks as a result 

of Storm Betty. 

A request was made for Irish Rail to attend the next Safety Forum scheduled 

for the 15th of November.  

Residents asked if there are plans to upgrade the Hole in the Wall roundabout 

and the North Central Area have contacted the Project Manager of the Active 

Travel Office regarding the matter.  

 

 

 


